
From: Gatti, Belinda 
Sent: 10/7/2011 9:13:33 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Hi John, 

Did PG&E ever file that supplement to the Tax Act Memo Account Advice Letter? It might be that it's 
sitting on someone's desk somewhere and I just haven't gotten it. Or worse, it got lost in my in-box 
somewhere. If so, could you send me an electronic version? 

Thanks. 

Belinda 

SB GT&S 0438937 


